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RE: Trip to The Lookout Discovery Centre 
5th June 2024 

  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
We are delighted to inform you of our intention to visit The Lookout Discovery Centre with Year 1 on Friday 
5th July, as an exciting part of our ongoing Science topic on materials.  The children will be able to explore the 
park discovery centre, apply their investigation skills and take part in an educational workshop run by the staff at 
‘The Discovery centre’.  
 
We will travel to The Lookout Discovery Centre by coach and the trip will run during the normal school hours 
on this day, but please do arrive on time for morning registration as the coach will be unable to delay leaving.  
The cost of the coach is included in the price below.  We will require parent volunteers to help us to maintain a 
safe child to adult ratio. On this occasion, we would ask parent volunteers to make their own way to the 
Discovery Centre, please note there is a charge for parking at the venue. If you would like to volunteer to come 
with us on this trip, please make sure you indicate this clearly on the form.  If we have more offers of volunteers 
than we need, then names will be chosen at random and we will of course inform you of this.  More details of 
the trip will follow in a separate letter, closer to the day. 
 
Your child is entitled to a school packed lunch and the options for which wrap they would like are given below 
on the return slip. You may also choose to supply your child with a packed lunch from home in a disposable 
bag.  
 
We would like to request a voluntary contribution of £11.77 for this individual activity.  This has been set up for 
you to pay through sQuid Pay and the payment to be made by Wednesday 26th June.  Unfortunately, if we do 
not receive enough voluntary donations by this date we will be forced to cancel the trip.  
 
Please return the reply slip to the office, and the voluntary contribution via sQuid no later than Wednesday 26th 
June. If you have any issues accessing sQuid please see the school office who will be happy to help.  
  
Many thanks for your support,  
 
Mrs Craddock, Miss Leatherbarrow and Miss Bean 
Year 1 Team  
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Re: Year 1 Lookout Discovery Centre Trip 
 

  
I give permission for my child…………………………...………..…………………………………………  
to attend The Lookout Discovery Centre trip on Friday 5th July.   
 
 
I have paid the £11.77 voluntary contribution on sQuid Pay.     
 
 
For lunch my child would like the following:  
 
Ham salad wrap  
 
Cheese wrap 
 
Tuna and Cucumber wrap 
 
I will supply my child with a packed lunch from home  
 
 
 
I would like to volunteer to attend the trip as a parent helper (optional) 
 
 
Name of parent volunteering: …………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………..        Date…………………………………..  
 


